Michigan SLPs providing services
under the Medicaid School Based
Service program are not required to
have the ASHA CCC certification. M

SLP licensure only.




DID YOU
KNOW

Schools are not able to establish their own
provider qualifications, but they can require

additional items (i.e. CCC certification) as
long as the provider minimally meets
Medicaid’s qualifications as well.

This is an individual ISD’s decision and there
may be variances in additional provider
requirements between them.

Please email msha@att.net with questions.




DID YOU
KNOW?

Student Interns and Educational
Limited Licensees are not
enrollable Medicaid providers.
Medicaid requires services
performed by these individuals
to be reviewed, co-signed, and
billed under their appropriately
credentialed supervising speech-
language pathologist.

Please email msha@att.net with questions.



DID YOU
KNOW?

Payers/programs have the authority to set the

provider qualification standards for
reimbursement. These can vary across State
Medicaid programs. At this time, Michigan
has chosen to require the conditions outlined
within 42 CFR § 440.110 (2)(i), full CCC
certification, in addition to State licensure.

Please email msha@att.net with questions.




DID YOU
KNOW?

MSHA's Advocacy Committee is
currently working on the
following efforts:

e Passage of HB4101 which
extends the educational
limited license (for clinical
fellows) from 12 to 24 months

e Increased Medicaid
reimbursement rates for SLPs
across the state

e Interstate Compact (ASLP-IC)

Please email msha@att.net with questions.




DID YOU
KNOW?

Per the Medicaid Provider Policy

Manual, Michigan Medicaid
requires SLPs to have the ASHA
CCC to bill for services in
outpatient and nursing facility
settings.

Please email msha@att.net with questions.







